Dan Marks

From: Chuck Luna <subvet@outlook.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2016 6:11 AM

To: Charles J Luna

Subject: Flash Traffic #4-13-2016: Annual Picnic Meeting Addendum

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number:  #4-13-2016
Date: 4/28/2016
Subject:  Annual Picnic Meeting Addendum

If you are planning to attend please email Vice
Commander/COB Richard Kunze by May 7, so we can get a
head count.

(Click on the above link to open a new email or use the address: vice-commander@perch-base.org)




